
 
Henry Ford Elementary School 

Kindergarten/ Young Fives Field Trip Parent Permission Form 
 
Dear Families, 
 

  Kindergarten is going on a field trip to the ​Debuck’s Corn 
maze and pumpkin patch​ on ​October 16, 2018​. ​We will leave school at 9:45 a.m. and return to school 
around 2:00 p.m. The cost of the trip is $12.00​ per student. Please sign the bottom form and return it to 
school no later than October 10, 2016.   
 
Field trips are a privilege.  PBIS expectations of being safe, responsible and respectful, must be followed.  If 
your child gets his or her card flipped to ​RED​ between now and the date of our field trip, he or she will not 
be allowed to go on the field trip with us.  He or she will be placed in another classroom while our class is 
gone.  ​NO refunds​ will be issued. 
 
Students must pack their own healthy lunch in a brown bag. We will be eating our bag lunches at the 
picnic area at the pumpkin patch.  Please NO glass containers or reusable container because everything 
will be thrown away! 
 
Thank you so much!  
 

Miss Zehr 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 
Please​ return to your child’s teacher with the money ($12.00) by ​October 10, 2018​. 

 
My ​child​ _______________________________________ has my permission to attend the field trip to  
 
Debuck’s corn maze and pumpkin patch on October 16, 2018. 

   
I also understand that my child will not be going on the field trip if he or she does not meet behavioral and 
academic responsibilities. 
 
 
 
_________________________________  _______________________________________     ______________ 
   

       Parent Name     Parent Signature       Date  
 
 
 
 
 
I will be able to attend as a parent chaperone.  ​Please call me if you need me:  
 
Parent Phone: _____________________________________________ 


